-

/ _\4 Mark Parkinson, Governor

K A N S A s Thomas E. Wright, Chairman

Michael C. Moffet, Commissioner

CORPORATION COMMISSION Joseph F. Harkins, Commissioner
June 29, 2009

KRISTEN QUOY

ADMIRAL BAY RESOURCES INC
7060B S TUCSON WAY
CENTENNIAL CO 80112

RE: LEASE: TRAXSON 8-32
LEGAL: 1980°'FNL-660'FEL 32-33S-18E
COUNTY: LABETTE
APl NO: 15099244170000

Dear Ms. Quoy:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the drilling of the Traxson 8-32 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired June 25, 2009. This extension will expire September
25, 2009. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. in the
event there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an authorized
disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically extends the time
period for filing the Closure of Surface Pit form.

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date may result

in a fine in accordance with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional extension will only be granted for
good cause and after K.C.C. field staff has made an inspection of the site. Should field staff
discover that said pit has been closed before the date of extension request, an administrative

penalty may be assessed to you through K.C.C. invoice.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Jonelle Rains at (316)
337-6226.

Very sincerely yours,

Loy

oug.fouis
Director

cc: Jonelle Rains
District # 3
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Re: Pit Closure Extension Requests for
-Banowetz 8-28
-Johnson et al 8-9
-Rohling 14-28
-Traxson 8-32

Dear Sammy or to Whom It May Concern,

This letter serves as a request for extensions for pit closures for the following wells:
-Banowetz 8-28 15-099-24418-00-00 SENE 28-33S-18E

-Johnson et al 8-9  15-099-24419-00-00 SENE 9-33S-18E

-Rohling 14-28 15-099-24423-00-00 SESW 28-33S-18E

7 -Traxson8-32  15-099-24417-00-00 SENE 32-33S-18E)

Please accept my apologies for the late notice. Due to heavy rain in the previous weeks,
we will be needing more time to complete these pit closures. With good weather
hopefully in the forecast, we should be able to complete these closures in a timely matter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at
the number below. '

Regards,
Kristen Quoy

Admiral Bay (USA) Inc.
303-350-1255

Admiral Bay Resources Inc. 70608 S. Tucson Way Centennial, CO 80112
Tel: 303-350-1255 Fax: 303-617-8956 www.admiralbay.com



